Dear ARCH Families,

Conditioned to any future revisions by Governor Ducey, ARCH will resume full operations on Friday, May 15th. Drop-In program hours will remain Monday-Friday 11:30am-6:30am. DTA program participants need to call ARCH (602) 230-2226 to restart transportation pick-ups and drop-offs.

We appreciate everyone’s support and patience during this difficult time.

Thank you,
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